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DISCRIMINATION 
 
 

Notice to College Members 
 

September 14, 2021 
 
 

One of the many benefits of belonging to the Federation of Medical Regulatory Authorities of Canada 
(FMRAC) is the learning and sharing with other Canadian Colleges of Physicians and Surgeons. 
 
The College of Physicians and Surgeons of Alberta (CPSA) has released a special edition of their newsletter, 
The Messenger.  You can access the special edition here or via their website. .  Please read it; it is so very 
relevant and impactful.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This and all other Notices can be viewed on our website at www.cpsnl.ca > For Physicians > Notices  
to College Members. 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2Fcpsa%2Fcpsa-messenger-special-edition-on-discrimination-365403&data=04%7C01%7C%7C1b4e4724822849bf92c908d96e65dc94%7Cc90700707d7043b985c957949304c79d%7C1%7C0%7C637662206035904626%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Q2ylnxYjcLy3UB9mgekbFkrWN1%2FhR%2Fxw1sZbhqIpjNU%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcpsa.ca%2Fabout-cpsa%2Fmessenger%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C1b4e4724822849bf92c908d96e65dc94%7Cc90700707d7043b985c957949304c79d%7C1%7C0%7C637662206035914621%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=W1ngTOefKrm5kuMuDIgS3h%2FiyF08ArQofDDcawGBVJM%3D&reserved=0
http://www.cpsnl.ca/

